
ESP Lobby Day and 
Rally for a Living Wage

March 25, 2025

Join your colleagues from all over Pennsylvania in
Harrisburg on Tuesday, March 25, for an ESP Lobby Day

and to advocate for a Living Wage.

PSEA will cover release time for the first 250 responses.
Travel expenses, including mileage, tolls, and parking, will

be reimbursed, and hotel accommodations will be
provided for those traveling over an hour to Harrisburg.

Meals will also be covered or reimbursed.

Registration and arrival will start at 8 a.m., followed by a
Rally for a Living Wage at 10 a.m. on the Capitol steps.

Government Relations will arrange meetings with
legislators throughout the day, from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Worried about how to communicate with your elected
officials? PSEA will offer a virtual advocacy training

session and issue briefings in early March.

For questions, contact Jennifer Statler - jstatler@psea.org or 717.255.7095

Register now to receive updates
and additional information!

www.psea.org/ESPLobbyDay

mailto:jstatler@psea.org
http://www.psea.org/ESPLobbyDay

